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School Motto: With Pride We Strive 
 

SCHOOL EVENTS AND NEWS 
I’d like to take this opportunity, as we come to the 
halfway point of the year, to thank the school 
community for your continued support of our school. 
It is very much appreciated.  
Have a great break, share some quality time with 
your children and then have them ready to come 
back for Term 3 on Tuesday July 17. Staff return the 
day before.  
Next term we look forward to the following events – 
Parent/School Open Night, the Winter Carnival, Year 
3 and Specialist Assemblies, Book Week and In-
Term swimming. 
 

STUDENT REPORTS 
Student Reports were sent home 
yesterday with your child/ren. If a 
meeting is requested by the teacher or 
you’d like to discuss your child’s report 
with them, please arrange a meeting 
either later this week, or early next term. 
 

SCHOOL LEADERS 
I’d like to sincerely thank Angus Gibb and Zoe 

McKay for the excellent manner in 
which they embraced the role of 
Student Councillor this term. The 
election for our next Councillors was 
held on Monday morning and I’m 
proud to announce that the following 

students have been selected: 
Term 3 – Bailey Harkness and Elijah Hehir 
Term 4 – Brooke Dovey and Jackson Eaton 
I’m confident that they will do the role superbly.  A 
School Leaders Thank you luncheon will be held on 
Tuesday 24 July. More details to follow next term. 

 

KINDERGARTEN INTEREST FOR 2019 (REPEAT) 
Kindergarten applications for 2019 are now open. 
Application for Enrolment forms are available at our 
school office. If you have relatives or friends you 
think would be interested in enrolling for 
Kindergarten in 2019 at Clifton Park Primary 
School, they are welcome to 
collect a form at the office from 
Mrs Clarke or Mrs Clayton. 
Applications for enrolments are 
due by 20 July 2018. 
 
 

EISTEDDFOD  
Our school choir did a fantastic job representing the 
school at the recent Eisteddfod. Well done choir and 
thank you Mrs Kaitani for making it possible.  

 

CROSS COUNTRY 
Our Year 3 - 6 cross country team represented our 
school at the interschool event at the Adam Road 
Primary School grounds yesterday. All of our 
students competed very well and did their best for 
their school. Some standout results (top 10) for 
individual efforts include Riley Yr3 - 2

nd
, Tom Yr5 - 

4
th
, Caelan Yr5 - 5

th
. Again we were impressed with 

the manner in which our students competed and 
represented their school. Thank you Mr Deane, Mr 
Kelly and Mrs 
Depiazzi for your 
coaching and 
coordination, and a 
big shout out to 
Leigh Ward for 
setting up our tent 
in the best spot “in 
the house’. 

 

 
Ric Gates 
PRINCIPAL

 
 

 

COMING EVENTS 

 
June 

29 Students Last day of Term 2 

 

July 

16 Staff return 

17 Students return for Term 3 

20 Playgroup First Aid Course 

30 Uniform Shop Open 2:30pm-3pm 
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PBS POSTER 
COMPETITION REWARD TIME 

 

The school recently conducted a poster competition.  

The poster is part of the PBS process that the school 

is currently going through. 

On Tuesday afternoon, students who put an entry into 

the competition enjoyed participating in an hour of 

fun play and games. 

This was the schools way of saying thank you. 

Ideas from the entries will help us develop a fantastic 

poster for our school. 

 



  

 
  
 

. 

The NEW 2018 / 2019 Entertainment Memberships are here! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The uniform shop will be open in Term 3 on the following dates: 
 

Monday 30
TH

 July – 2:30pm – 3pm 

Wednesday 22
ND

 August 8:30am – 9am 

Friday 7
TH

 September 3pm – 3:30pm  
 

 
 

 

 

 

IS NOW AVAILABLE 
IN THE UNIFORM 

SHOP! 
 

Uniform Coordinators 
All enquiries to:-  

Kristy Hamilton 0438 215 016   or  
Sharman Lee 0411 174 866 

Monday – Friday: during school hours 
School Uniform Order Forms are available at the front office. Complete and place them in the 

uniform box in the front office and they will be processed as soon as possible. 
 

Reference: Please use first three letters of student SURNAME along 

with UNI = Uniform or  VOL=Voluntary contributions 
 

 

 
 

 



  

 
  
 

 

 

  

 


